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September 29, 2025 

 
STOP WORK MEETING 

THURSDAY, OCTOBER 2, 2025, 7:00 P.M. 
 

If you have been elected to an office or committee, please be at the Stop Work 
Meeting to be sworn in. 
 

REMINDER 
 
Checking in at a membership meeting is one card per person.  NO EXCEPTIONS!! 
 

NEW PMA CARDS 
 
The new PMA cards that have been sent to you are now green.  If you do not like 
the color of your new card, you may continue to use your old blue card, or you may 
go to the PMA Training Center and have a new blue card reprinted for you. 
 
 

CALL TO ACTION:  SB 34 
 
Senate Bill (SB 34) is still on the Governor’s desk, awaiting his signature.  Please 
continue to make your voice heard via phone or email on the link listed below: 
https://ilwu13.com/ilwu-tri-party-urgent-call-to-action-ca-senate-bill-34/  
 
 
 
Fraternally, 
Gary Herrera    Brandi Good    Gabe Zuniga 
President    Vice President          Secretary/Treasurer 
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